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M A Y  2 0 1 6  

Meeting: May 24th, 2016 @ Blue Heron Room 
Wet Fly ï 6:00 p.m. Meeting ï 7:00 p.m. 

Location Address: 1205 Craftsman Way Everett, WA, 98201 

By Richard Lindsey 

The Presidents Message 

Happy Spring Time, 

 I hope everyone 
is getting to take 
advantage of the 
weather to get 
some fishing in. I 
was even able to 
take a vacation 
day and get out 
this week. I know 
some of our mem-
bers have made 
the annual trek to 
Canada and a few 
other destinations 
including our 
Spring outing to Big Twin.  I am expecting that the fishing reports 
will be more numerous than the most recent meetings, so I am going 
to make time for that at our May meeting. (I guess we will have to 
sell more raffle tickets vs. collecting no fishing report fines).  

For the May meeting I am going to change the format a little to ac-
commodate the fishing reports and our Speaker. We were unable to 
have a board meeting this month with enough voting members pre-
sent so I cancelled it.  

We will have our normal format at the beginning of the General 
meeting. The Pledge of Allegiance, the sick and wounded report and 
then fishing reports. Then we will break, Speaker, any necessary Of-

ficer reports, and ending with the Ghillie raffle. Hopefully all that 
makes sense. 

(continued on page 2) 
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June 2016  

Sun  Mon  Tue  Wed  Thu  Fri  Sat  

   1 2 3 4 

5 6 7 8 9 10 11 

12 13 14 15 16 17 18 

19 20 21 22 23 24 25 

26 27 28 29 30   

¦MEETINGS 
General Meeting ï 4th Tuesday of the month, 7 pm (6 pm Wet Fly hr.) Blue Heron Room 
Board Meeting ï 1st Tuesday of the month, 6 pm (5 pm dinner) Village Restaurant  
Conservation Committee Meeting ï 3rd Thursday of the month, 6:30 pm Village Restaurant 

Official Spring Outing  

At Big Twin  

- May 20, 21 & 22 

Annual River Clean -up 

- June 25 

 

ST Cutoff Conservation 
Meeting 

With Mike Benbow as my co-pilot, I was able to attend the recent Washington State IFFF 
Fair in Ellensburg. It was my 1st time at one of these and I believe it was time well spent. I 
met some great people and learned a great deal about various tying techniques. I kept on 
thinking, where else do you get to sit down with almost unlimited exposure to such tal-
ent.  I also ran into some of our club memberôs there, which was great to see our Club well 
represented.  

I have heard some reports that we had Club Members at the last Occupy Skagit gathering. 
It is nice to know that I belong to a club that gets involved with issue that affect our sport. 

In closing I hope to see everyone at the Big Twin Outing. Not only is it a great time to fish, 
but it also a great time to get to know other club members.  

See ya out on the water. 

Richard Lindsey 

425-231-5609  wadakota511@msn.com 

The Presidents Message (continuedé) 

"Three-fourths of the 
Earth's surface is wa-
ter, and one-fourth is 
land.  It is quite clear 
that the good Lord in-
tended us to spend tri-
ple the amount of time 
fishing as taking care 
of the lawn."  

Chuck Clark 

Board Mtg 

EFFC Meeting 

NF Stilly River 
Clean-up 

mailto:wadakota511@msn.com


 

 

 

 

 

Member Jerry Buron likes a lot of different types of fishing, but his hands on favorite is 
fishing chironomids in lakes for trout. 

He also likes taking photos and using his computer to create presentations. 

Put all that together and you come up with a program on fishing chironomids for trout in 
lakes, which is what Jerry will present for us during this monthôs meeting. 

In the past, Jerry has done several programs for the club, including one on lake fishing. 
He also has presented a two-part program on chironomid fishing at Cabelas and for sever-
al fly fishing clubs in Washington state. 

He has revamped that program for us to update it and to put it in a one program package. 
Jerry is fishing right now at Dragon Lake in British Columbia, so Iôm hoping he will also 
have an update for us on how Dragon is doing. 

April Speaker Jerry Buron - Fishing Chironomids 

for Trout in Lakes 
By  Mike Benbow 



Successful Chironomid  
Techniques for  

Stillwater fly fishing! 

Come learn how to successfully fish chironomids, an insect 

seldom used, but which comprises approximately 40% of a 

troutôs diet in stillwaters year round. 
 

Seminar presentation will introduce you to chironomids as 

a food source, how to fish them, when to use them, and 

where to fish chironomid patterns. Youôll also learn tech-

niques of how to fish them successfully. 
 

Additionally weôll explore fly fishing equipment used and 

how to set up your gear to be successful! 

Date: Tuesday, May 24th General Mtg. Time: 8:00 pm 
Prior to meeting Jerry will be tying his chironomid patterns at: 5:30 pm  
Location: Scuttlebutt Restaurant 
Everett Marina Village, WA 99224 
Presenter: Jerry Buron ï Member of the Evergreen Fly Fishing Club 



Chris Grieve  

Arlington, Washington  

Mobile Phone: (425) 359-3137  
Email: chris.nffa@Gmail.com 

The Fly for the May Fly Tying Contest is a òScudò. Bring or tie up your favorite example and 
Good Luck! 

May Fly Tying Contest 

Rod Griffin 

509-929-3813 

griffsflyfising@yahoo.com 
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Itôs time for our annual Spring River Clean-up!    
 
Weôll start 8:00 am Saturday, June 25th at the Blue Bird Caf® in Arlington to energize with 
some good eats and then move on to Haller Park by 9:00 to create a few car pools and 
teams to clean Fortson Hole, C Post, the lime quarry, the farm, and our monument.  Our 
day will end at the monument for a group photo with our treasures.    
 
Bring your working gloves!  Also, if you have one, weôll need a few weed trimmers to tidy 
up the monument.  The Conservation Committee will provide plastic bags.  

North Fork Stillaguamish River Clean-up 
By  Marina Ball 

mailto:chris.nffa@Gmail.com
http://www.northwestflyfishingadventures.com/

